
Board Meeting held at Sportsplex
10 February 2010

Kathy Cameron presents “Darlene Yurchuk” as a new member.  She has been attending 
our dryland training and is very keen to get paddling on the water.  Joyce Johnson has 
volunteered to mentor her.  Darlene has filled out an application today and submitted her 
membership fees today as well.  Kathy Cameron Motioned that “we accept Darlene 
Yurchuk as a member to the Waves of Hope team”, seconded by Sheila Taylor and 
CARRIED.

______________________________ ___________________________
Carol Fulford, Team Manager Rosemarie Blair, Secretary

From: kathy cameron [mailto:kathycam@goinet.ca] 
Sent: February 13, 2010 9:39 AM
To: Rosemarie Blair
Subject: motion

Hi Rose,
 
I made a motion at practice on Wed. Feb. 10 to accept Darlene Yurchuk's membership 
application.  Seconded by Sheila.  Carried.
 
I believe this has to be attached to our next board meeting minutes.
 
Yay! A new member.
 
Kathy


